
August Special
Meeting Agenda

A special meeting of  the Board of  Trustees of  SchoolDistrict #35 has been scheduled for Monday,
August 23, 2021 at 1:00pm at the Gallatin Gateway School Board room.  (All policies can be found
at www.gallatingatewayschool.com.)

Call to Order

Presiding Trustee’s explanation of  procedures

Public Comment- Non Agenda Items- Sign in sheet

New Business
Budget Workshop- line-item budget
Resignations: Assistant Cook & District Clerk
Hire: Assistant Cook
Hire: Bus Driver

Adjournment











Line-item Budget 
Workshop will occur 
during the meeting. 
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August 19, 2021

Dear Gallatin Gateway School Board of Trustees & Superintendent Theresa Keel,

It is with a heavy heart that I submit this letter of resignation from my position as District Clerk of
the Gallatin Gateway School District #35.  I anticipate my last day of employment to be Friday,
September 3, 2021.  I have accepted the Director of Finance and Operations position with
Belgrade School District #44. This resignation is dependent upon me signing a contract with
Belgrade School District, which has yet to be presented to me.

I began my employment with Gallatin Gateway School on July 10, 2002-- 19 (short) years ago.
At that time, I was an eager 24 year old who didn’t realize just how rewarding serving the
Gallatin Gateway community would be over the years. I have thoroughly enjoyed getting to
know the students, staff, and community of Gallatin Gateway.

I can’t thank the Board enough for having faith in me in 2015 to assume the duties of Business
Manager/District Clerk. And then again in 2018 when the Board designated me as the
supervisor of Transportation, Food Service, Adult Education, and Facilities. It has been a great
honor to know that the Board trusted me to oversee these programs. The last six years have not
been without their challenges, but your trust and faith in me gave me the will and desire to
continue, even on the tough days.

I know I would not have this opportunity to further my career without the support of the Board
and Superintendent Keel. It has been an amazing honor and privilege to work beside Ms. Keel
the past two years-- she is a wealth of knowledge and I can’t wait to see what the future holds
for Gallatin Gateway School under her amazing leadership.

I will miss walking through the doors of Gallatin Gateway School each and every day. Thank you
for all of the great years that you not only welcomed me into the community, but also my
children who received a top-notch K-8 educational experience! It is my hope and desire to
continue to be a part of the Gallatin Gateway School community in some capacity for many
years to come.

Thank you again and I appreciate everything you have done for me and the students of Gallatin
Gateway School! I will cherish the time I have spent at the Gallatin Gateway School.

Warmest regards,

Carrie Fisher



Hiring 
recommendations  

will occur at the Board 
meeting.  
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